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Class News Monday 4th October 2021 

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths we have started addition and subtraction.  We are focussing on the 

language of subtraction and the methods available to us.  We will move from mental maths, 

to expanded methods before looking at the standard written methods for both subtraction 

and addition.  

English – This week we will start our persuasive writing module.  Within this module we will 

look at powerful verbs and adverbs.  

Spellings:   

• Here 

• Hear 

• Heel 

• Heal 

• He’ll 

• Knot 

• Not 

• Often 

• Opposite 

• Ordinary 

 

Foundation – In Geography we will locate mountains in the UK, continuing our map work.  

In Science the children have been planning an experiment with melting ice hands.  This 

week they will carry out their experiments with a focus on scientific language, fair testing 

and scientific recording.  In art we will be looking at Lowry’s portraits.  Using chalk, pastel, 

paint and pencil; the children will experiment with different techniques for producing a self-

portrait.  

Homework 

Homework goes home each Friday and should be returned by Wednesday the following 

week.  The reading books and logs should be returned to school on Wednesday if your child 

is ready to change the books.  Books will go home on Thursday.  Spellings are tested on 

Friday and we do our best to get them marked and returned to the children on Friday. 
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Finally 

The children will all take part in a cross country event on Thursday afternoon, during the 

school day. Could the children bring suitable trainers to school for this event please, if they 

have them.  Unfortunately, we cannot invite parents to this invite but I will take pictures and 

share them with you in a BLOG.   

Mrs Helen Dewar 


